
INTERNAL AUDIT DIVISION 

 

Dated:20-06-2014 

 

SUBJECT:  CORRIGENDUM / ADDENDUM TO TENDER FOR APPOINTMENT OF INTERNAL 

AUDITORS 

With reference to Tender Notice No.STC/IAD/2014-15 Dated 17-06-2014, following addendum 

is being issued. The Bidders are advised to take into account the following addendums before 

submission of their bids against their tenders. This addendum will form integral part of tender 

and will be submitted duly signed and stamped along with bids. 

 

Cost Accountant Firms are also Eligible to participate in 

the Tender. 

Wherever the term ‘Chartered Accountant ’ is appearing, the same should be 

read as  ‘ Chartered Accountant / Cost Accountant  ’ 

 

All other Terms and conditions except above additions of the Tender remain unchanged. 

 

 

(R K Gogia) 

GM & CS 

 

 

 


